
             

   
 

Issue Date:  July 15, 2022 
 

 
 

Notice of Planned Maintenance 
 

 
There are no anticipated changes to water quality or 

interruptions to water service for the duration of the planned 
maintenance.   

_______________________________________________________ 
 

 
Rope Drinking Water System Planned Maintenance 

 
During the week of: July 18, 2022- July 22, 2022  

 
Planned maintenance is scheduled to be completed by the end 

of the week. 
 

For more information, please contact Ontario Clean Water Agency 
1-705-429-2525 or 1-866-775-7712 

After Hours at 1-888-363-9311 
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